

## Hamilton – Wentworth Family Action Council DEDICATED TO PRESERVING FAMILY VALUES

March 2, 2017

Dear Clerk Loren Kolar

## Brief of March 6, 2017 Delegate Presentation to Audit, Finance & Administration Committee Re: Draft Transgender and Gender Non-Conforming Protocol

Our delegate presentation will be focused on written law from the Ontario Human Rights Code and Policy from the Ontario Human Rights Commission as they apply to the topic of access to public intimate facilities.

Thank you so much

Jim Enos President Hamilton-Wentworth Family Action Council